
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

As some of you may be aware, my time as Office Administrator at Templemead is coming to an 

end and I wanted to take a moment to say farewell. 

I have truly enjoyed being a part of this great school and I am incredibly grateful that I have had 

the pleasure of working with such a strong Administrative Office Team, dedicated staff and 

supportive community. 

I have had the pleasure of being at Templemead for the past 8 years.  I didn’t realize how long it 

had been until I was moved to tears with the realization that the young adults walking across the 

stage at the Graduation Ceremony last week were the little boys and girls that were in Kindergarten 

when I started, some of which I registered. 

I am going to miss the students so very much, their smiles, jokes, energy and individual uniqueness 

will forever be imprinted on my heart. 

I wish you all well and I thank you for allowing me the opportunity of watching your children 

grow. 

 

Warmest Regards 

 

 

Ms. Snelling (Boss Lady) 

 


